From: Janice Dougherty

Sent: Tuesday, January 11, 2022 8:36 AM

Subject: RE: Drainage Board: April 1-November 14, 2022

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

## Good Morning Shelley,

I can confirm that I'm willing to stay on for the remainder of the term.

## Thanks

NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY This communication, including any attachments, is intended only for the use of the addressee(s) to this email and is confidential. If you are not an intended recipient or acting on behalf of an intended recipient, any review, disclosure, conversion to hard copy, dissemination, reproduction or other use of any part of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you receive this communication in error or without authorization, please notify the originator immediately and remove it from your system.